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Thurston Elementary PTO

Oh, what a night!

Thank you to our International Night student and parent representatives,
high-school volunteers, and organizers! Special recognition to Smita
Malpani, Sarah Surerus, and Holly Rosero and so many more individuals
for all of their hard work in launching our first community-wide event!

Our Thurston Community has amazing volunteers and PTO Board
members who strive to rebuild community. However, we are still in
need of individuals to help facilitate these efforts as the school looks
to 2022-2023. If you are able to consider providing a bit of time to help
harness the bubbling energy and enthusiasm to rebuild the strong
sense of community that exists at our school, please consider running
(no candidates for the following positions):
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PTO President

Co-Treasurer _
Thurston Nature Center Chair
PTO Council Representative

If ¥ou are interested, please reply to this email by tomorrow, MIDNIGHT. A
list of candidates will officially circulate on May 16th with a PTO General
Virtual Election on May 30th:

We will be having our next PTO Meeting this Tuesday, May 17th from
6:00 pm -7:00 pm on ZOOM.

Here is the agenda: CLICK HERE
Upcoming events that will require community support:

The Return of Mr. Fisher's Thurston Elementary Field Day!
Save the Date!
Friday, June 3rd
Two shifts:
9:10 am to 11:30 am
1:15 pm to 3:35 pm

Look out for a future email with a Sign-Up Genius!
Thank you, again, for continuing to support our school!

Contact Us

pto.thurstonelementary@gmail.com @https://www.a2schools.org/domain/388

Ann Arbor Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Ann
Arbor Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm:
Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through voice,
SMS text, email, and social media.
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